NOTICE


[bookmark: _GoBack]All students of English Honours, Semesters 3 & 5 are asked to join an Orientation Programme on Wednesday, 5th August, 2020, at 12 noon on the ZOOM platform positively, for further instructions regarding Courses and Classes.  Please note that attending this programme is compulsory for all, failing which, they shall not be allowed access to the teaching learning process. Kindly follow the Whats App groups for further notification.

Sudakshina Sengupta, HOD, English.
